To: Land Use Planning Commission
Subject: In Opposition to CONSTRUCTION OF A 1,200 MW HVDC TRANSMISSION

Please say NO to CMP power line. My family owns the cabins at Spencer rips on the Moose
River where we have spent countless weeks hunting and fishing since my grandfather purchased
the cabins in 1953,

The beauty of this pristine land needs to be protected and preserved for all of the future
generations to come. This project will have a negative impact on the forest, nivers, lakes, and
mountain streams, which as result will destroy native brook trout habitat.

I look into the eyes of my grandchildren and [ pray they can walk in the same beauty that [ have.
That they can witness the same red and purple sunsets, listen to the Loon and the Kingfisher
laughing as he darts along the river, and inhale the sweet aroma of our undisturbed forests.

Environmental experts give us 12 years to reduce our economic footprint or we are to face
catastrophic consequences. This power line is a giant leap in the wrong direction!!!!

Please let us do the right thing for all gencrations to come.

Douglas DeHart Sr.
202 Tilden rd
Thorofare NJ 08096






